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4CD Governing Board Accepts Chancellor Reece’s Resignation 
 
MARTINEZ, CA – At their February 16, 2022, meeting, the Governing Board (Board) of the 
Contra Costa Community College District (District) accepted the resignation of Dr. Bryan Reece, 
effective February 11, 2022. Dr. Reece began working for the District as the 9th permanent 
Chancellor on November 1, 2020.  
 
“The Governing Board and Dr. Reece have mutually decided to part ways,” said Governing 
Board President Dr. Judy E. Walters. “We thank Dr. Reece for his service to the District, and 
wish him well as he relocates to Southern California to spend more time with his family.” 
 
The Governing Board also approved a contract with Executive Vice Chancellor, Education and 
Technology, Mojdeh Mehdizadeh, to become the Interim Chancellor for the period of February 
16, 2022 through June 30, 2024, at a starting annual base salary of $357,714. With more than 
30 years of experience at the District, mostly in executive leadership roles, the Governing Board 
is confident Mojdeh provides the steady and stable leadership needed to help advance the 
District’s mission and vision.” 
 

## 
 

The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) is one of the largest multi-college 
community college districts in California. 4CD serves a population of 1,019,640 people, and its 

boundaries encompass all but 48 of the 734-square-mile land area of Contra Costa County. 
4CD is home to Contra Costa College in San Pablo, Diablo Valley College in Pleasant Hill, Los 
Medanos College in Pittsburg, as well as educational centers in Brentwood and San Ramon. 

4CD headquarters are located in downtown Martinez. For more information, visit www.4cd.edu. 
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